
 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM ONE 

 
July 18, 2016 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Reference:  RFP #735-16-8163 Legacy Hall Landscaping 

This letter serves as addendum one to the above referenced RFP.  Please note the change in the 
bid due date. 

• The new date for bids to be received is now August 8, 2016. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 

Thank You. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Shelley 
Director of Purchasing/Contract Management 
stephen.shelley@mwsu.edu 
940 397-4110 

 


